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August 19, 2024

Dear Superintendent Trevor Reid and Sunrise School Board Members,

Ecole Powerview School is planning a two-day, one-night overnight camping trip to
the Maskwa Project for Grade 9 students. The students would be taking a school
bus to the drop-off point. They would receive the opportunity to canoe, camp, fish,
and experience a back-country wilderness environment. The proposed dates are
departing Thursday, September 19th and returning Friday, September 20th. The
Higher Care Field Trip form will be completed and collected at least two weeks prior
to leaving on the trip to ensure all requirements are met.

This trip will allow students to participate in a variety of outdoor activities while
building relationships with their classmates and teachers as they begin their high
school journey. The activities of the trip directly connect to the physical education
and health curriculum.

If you have any questions about our proposed trip, please reach out to talk further.

Thank-you,

Paul Schram
Assistant Principal — Ecole Powerview School
Ph: (204) 998-4130



